
Bret W. Frey, M.D., Vice President 
 
Dr. Frey was appointed to the Board effective August 31, 2019, and was reappointed to a second 
term commencing September 1, 2023.   
 
Dr. Frey is a longtime Nevadan with a passion for emergency and aero-medical medicine. Earning 
a Bachelor of Science from the University of Nevada, Reno in 1989, Dr. Frey published numerous 
scientific articles during a seven-year research career thereafter. He holds a medical degree from 
the University of Nevada, Reno School of Medicine, and is certified by the American Board of 
Emergency Medicine. He has served Nevadans in a multitude of capacities to improve statewide 
medical care and has practiced in many emergency departments statewide.   
 
Dr. Frey serves on the Board for the Nevada Chapter of the American College of Emergency 
Medicine, is a member of the Government Affairs Commission of the Nevada State Medical 
Association, is the Nevada Medical Director for Reach Air Medical Services and is President of 
Western Emergency Physicians – the largest emergency physician group in Northern Nevada.  
 
Dr. Frey is the Vice President of the Board and Chairman of one of the Board's three Investigative 
Committees. 
 


